
Minutes of Axe Valley PTFA meeting on the 17th July 2017 
 
Meeting held  The Axe Inn 
 
Present –Jo Huscroft, Emma Heighway, Louise Wain, Heidi Rorstad, Shiobhan Pickering, 
Sarah Huntley, Rachel Wiltshire 
 
Apologies –Emily Seward 
 
Sarah agreed to be a back runner and to try and find another. Possibly Lynn. 
Mr Mccormick has informed Jo that he will get the 6th formers involved in the time keeping. 
Jo is going to keep hassling at work to get more members of staff from the bank to get 
involved.  She is hoping to raise £2000.  Jo has also approached her manager about doing 
the prize giving. 
Emma H has agreed to marshal again. 
Heidi to email Minster run poster to all so it can be put up everywhere we can think of and 
emailed/shared. 
Rachel has asked Lions and Seaton Primary for help with marshalling but it yet to hear. 
We need about 33 marshals.  We currently have Emma, Richard, Shiobhan, Louise, Rachel, 
Nikki Bedford and 2 from Seaton Primary. 
Heidi to ask about putting posters up at Tigers and Cloakham. 
Jo to ask Garry if he would like to do advance entries otherwise it will be entry on the day. 
Jo has contacted St Johns to arrange First Aid cover.  Jo to chase this up. 
Shiobhan lives in Loretto road so has offered to deliver courtesy letters.  Heidi to drop them 
round there nearer the time. 
Jo to ask Garry about his computer programme for time keeping records and to confirm 
whether he is still happy to mark the course. 
We are still waiting for confirmation of road closure. 
 
Next meeting – TBC 
 
 
 
 
 


